
A Couple of Announcements
First of all, the regular reviews are going to be delayed next
week.  I have someone coming to visit me and I’ll be spending
as much time with them as I can so I won’t be able to review
the shows live.  I’ll do my best to get them up a day or so
later but I can’t guarantee it.  Please bear with me and
remember it’s just for one week so starting on the 29th,
everything should be back to normal.  I’ll post something
every day though, even if it’s just something old school etc.

 

Second, I’m going to try (emphasis on that word as those of
you that know me know I’m rather forgetful at times) to have
some more general discussion topic which I’m going to try to
post every Wednesday, Saturday and non-PPV Sundays.  There’s
just nothing going on those days and I’d like to give you guys
something to talk about if you want to.  It’ll be general
stuff like Favorite Tag Match or something and I’ll give my
answer also.

 

Finally, if you guys ever think I’m wrong on something, please
call me out on it.  I’ve been involved in a wrestling forum
for years so debating wrestling is something I love very much
and don’t get annoyed with at all.  Please don’t hesitate to
say you think I’m totally wrong on something because there’s
every chance I might be.
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